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Office of Student Life 
Student Center Hours: 

 
Monday—Thursday 

8 a.m.—7 p.m.  
Friday 

8 a.m.—5 p.m.  
——————— 

 

Telephone: 
909-384-4474 

 

——————— 
 

The Office of Student Life is 
located in Campus  

Center Room 128 (next to the 
Bookstore, under the stairs). 

 

——————— 
 

What’s Happening is a bi-
weekly newsletter informing 

the campus of Office of  
Student Life, Associated Stu-
dent Government, Inter Club 
Council and student club-led 

events happening across 
campus.  

 

——————— 
 

Additional San Bernardino 
Valley College events can 

also be found online at: 
www.valleycollege.edu 

(Master Calendar), 
Screens in the Campus  

Center Cafeteria,  
www.valleycollege.edu/
Student_Life/events.php 
(Office of Student Life  

Webpage)  
 

——————— 
Don’t see your event?   

Forward event details  to 
Sara Glasgow at  

sglasgow@valleycollege.edu 
for inclusion in the next 

What’s Happening 

Our Mission:  San Bernardino Valley College provides quality education and services that support a diverse community of learners. 

M.E.Ch.A. de SBVC invites you to participate in 
THE 6TH ANNUAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLE’S FILM FEST each Monday in October, 12 - 
2pm, in the Library Viewing Room. This annual event features films that depict indigenous 
populations around the world and their struggles against colonialism and its effects. This 
year’s first film, showing October 4, 2010 will be ”The Canary Effect” an incredibly pow-
erful movie that traces the effects of our nation’s policies against Native Americans.   

 

Can’t live without your coffee in the morning?  Stop by the Performing Arts Club  
COFFEE & BAKE SALE each Monday and Wednesday (throughout October) from 6:30 
a.m. – 11 a.m. (or until all items are sold) in front of the Auditorium.  Contact Vina at 909-
384-8243 for more information. 

 

Get your game on!!  Join the Valley Bound Club on Monday, October 4, 2010 from  
10 a.m.  – 5 p.m. in Campus Center Room 142 (inside CC-139) as they battle for prizes at 
the Super Mario Brothers Smash WII TOURNAMENT.   

 

Calling all artists!  Your Associated Student Government invites you to participate in the  
NATIONAL HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH ART CONTEST, now through Tuesday,  
October 5, 2010.  For official rules, visit:  http://www.valleycollege.edu/Student_Life/
events.php  

 

Your Associated Student Government invites you to participate in the  
SAN BERNARDINO COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT BOARD OF TRUSTEES  
CANDIDATES FORUM, Wednesday, October 6, 11 – 1 p.m. in LA 100.   

 

M.E.Ch.A. de SBVC will sponsor the annual INDIGENOUS PEOPLE’S DAY CELEBRATION,  
October 13, 5 p.m. Greek Theatre – an event to celebrate and honor indigenous groups 
around the world.  

 

Everyone is invited to join Gay-Straight Alliance as they participate in the 26TH  
ANNUAL AIDS WALK LA, October 17, 2010.  Contact Felipe at 909-384-1614 for more 
information.   

 

Leadership, teambuilding, goal setting and more!  The 1ST ANNUAL ASG/ICC  
LEADERSHIP RETREAT will be held November 5-7, 2010 at Camp Fox – located in the 
Palomar Mountains.  Sponsored by the Office of Student Life and the  
Associated Student Government.  Contact the Office of Student Life at  
909-384-4474 for more information. 

Is your voice being heard? It’s not if you don’t vote!  
Join the Inter Club Council, Office of Student Life and 

the Associated Student Government as we  
 
 
 
 
 

Monday, October 11, 10-12:30 p.m.  
in the Auditorium Quad  

The event will feature music from Rock the Vote  
Artists, voter registration, give-aways and information 

about the upcoming mid-term elections.    

October 4, 2010 


